
 

 

 

This fortnight we have continued to focus on 
further developing literacy and   numeracy 
foundations that the children will be able to 
build upon when entering their first year of 
primary school. Such skills include pencil grip, 
letter and number formation/recognition and 
understanding one to one correspondence in 
counting scenarios.  

 

We have enjoyed participating in activities with our primary school 
peers such as the Dinosaur Show incursion and the ELF Reading Day 
parade and excursion.  

A big thank you to all of our families for your efforts with children’s 
costumes, and also to our local community members/shopkeepers for 
continuing to support our ELF Reading Day, enhancing the children’s 
sense of community and love of reading. 

 

HATS are required for term 4 as part of our SunSmart policy, please 
ensure your child has a hat each session. Due to water play activities 
planned this term, please ensure your child has spare clothing in their 
bag. 

 

 Cheers,   Megan and Kass 


